

From MTA President Merrie Najimy and Vice President Max Page

Our anguish is matched by outrage that the nation's elected leaders are failing to protect our school communities in the buildings that should be some of the safest places in any community.

Staying silent is not an option.

Growing numb to the violence is not an option.

Our union is committed to whatever collective action is necessary to help make our communities safe. The MTA stands with all educators in demanding better for our students, for our communities, and for the common good.

Join fellow MTA members for a **statewide membership meeting from 4 to 4:30 p.m. on Thursday, May 26,** to make plans for turning Wednesday, June 1, into a Day of Action for Mourning, Remembrance and Rage. Come to the meeting ready with ideas for actions on June 1 with co-workers, students and families.

Thursday, May 26, 04:00 PM Via Zoom

Register in advance for this meeting: Click Here to register for Zoom link

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the meeting.

In Solidarity,

Merrie and Max

Massachusetts Teachers Association

<u>2 Heritage Drive</u>

<u>8th Floor</u>

<u>Quincy, MA 02171</u>

<u>United States</u>